
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday  19th March 2021 

Warton St.Paul’s CE Primary Academy 
 

Weekly Newsletter 

This week the children have responded well to their learning and 
activities. The staff are planning lots of “egg”citing Easter activ-
ities for next week.  

Please note that School closes on Friday 26th March slightly earlier. Due to COVID 
guidelines please could Infant children be collected at 2:20pm and the Junior children at 
2:30pm. This will help with social distancing around school. 

Stay Safe and Take care, Mrs Dean 

 

 

Castiel, Eleanor, Eden-Rose, Kiera 

Well done to you all! 

 

 

The winning team this week is:  

St. Patrick’s  

Well Done! 

 

 

Upcoming Events and Dates 

W/C 22nd March : Easter activities  

Wednesday 24th March 2021: Virtual Parents’ Evening— all parents should have 
received the booking link via a text message. Next week all class teachers will be 
sending an invite with a time and a link to your email address.  

Friday 26th March 2021 School Closes for Easter 2:20pm  

Monday 12th April 2021 School reopens Juniors 8:45am and Infants 8:55am 

 



 
 
 

Fundraising for our Forest School Area 

 

 

 

The children of Warton St. Paul’s deserve the very best from their educational 
provision, with exciting activities both inside the classroom and outdoors. Due to 
COVID restrictions we haven’t been able to fundraise for the past year from our 
planned PTFA events. Therefore we have tried to think of different ways that we 
can fundraise funds for school whilst still following the Government Guidelines. 

We are trying to raise money to develop our Forest school area at the far end of 
the school field. The vision for this space includes a shelter, seating and areas to 
grow our own vegetables. Our youngest children have already been enjoying Forest 
school on a weekly basis and this is something we would like the whole school to 
participate in. 

From Monday 15th March, we started to offer Toast to all the children for a 
small cost. The money raised will go towards our Forest School area. We will run 
this until Easter, and depending on how popular it is, we will review extending this 
provision into the Summer Term. 

If your child would like to participate in Toast Club then please send in £1.00 with 
your child on or before the morning of Monday 22nd March. This will ensure your 
child has toast every day leading up to the Easter holidays (1 week). Thank you to 
the families who have already paid. 

Our Gospel Value this half term is … 

LOVE 

 

 

 

 

Next week we will be celebrating our Gospel Value Heroes in school. 
These are the children and staff who have been nominated for demon-

strating our Gospel Value of “Love”. If you would like to nominate a 
child or member of staff please email your child’s class teacher. 

 

 


